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"WEEK AT A GLANCE"  

June 24 - 28, 2019 

Monday, June 24 

  

Tuesday, June 25 

 

Wednesday, June 26 

 Beach Day at Rathtrevor Beach 

 Gr. 7 Leaving Event  

 

Thursday, June 27 

 Last day of classes for students. 

 Dismissal at 11:35. Buses run as usual. 

Friday, June 28 

 School office is open 8:00-3:30 today and next 

week. 

 

Click link below to see the 

Family Plan for summer 

media and screen time: 

Summer Media Family 

Plan 

 

It’s a great resource for 

parents who care to limit 

their families screen time 

and get out to enjoy 

summer. 

 

 

 

Our secretary 
extrodanaire, Mrs. 
Donaldson, on 
Indegenous Day. 

HOT LUNCH INFO  

Next Hot Lunch:  
 
No more Hot Lunch until 
next year! 
 

HOW TO ORDER: 
Go to eoes.hotlunches.net, 

register with access code 
“OSHL”(All lunch orders 
must be paid for by the 

payment/order deadline) If 
you require support for 
hot lunches, please 

contact the admin team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend.  Final message will come next week!   

Just a reminder that 
there is no supervision 
before 8:30 am or after 

2:50 pm 

For the safety of 

all, please remember 

to slow down in and 

around the school 

area. 

 

https://www.healthychildren.org/English/media/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.healthychildren.org/English/media/Pages/default.aspx
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__eoes.hotlunches.net&d=DwMGaQ&c=dwr0MjUrBqJCVHlZWcv1jg&r=X-a5IU-DLQYRwsQ_JYxS1O2UzlPZ6wf2QVKw2bFy6xw&m=pjxbSAv47AwGSO-CA3UYEJo9uk04WfiEAtuucWivhY8&s=rvZk898a1vLRCnUO6cTyxtMIDPfGbjbG-FaZWWHYvts&e=


 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 Excellent care, for 
everyone,
 
  
everywhere, every time.  

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents:  
 
Re: Records of Immunizations 
 
The Province of British Columbia has requested that all students in grades K-4 and 10-12 
receive a copy of their immunization record so parents have an up-to-date copy to provide to 
their child’s school in the fall of 2019.  
 
Public health is providing these records to schools in personalized envelopes and requesting 
that schools distribute these sealed envelopes to the students. Please watch for these records 
and retain them should you need to provide them to your child’s school in the fall. 
 
If you have any questions or require any additional information, please don’t hesitate to connect 
with us at 250-947-8242. 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 
 
 
 

 


